From: Igoima

To:
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request --
Date: Monday, 21 May 2018 09:40:00 a.m.

ocor [N

Thank you for your email asking about how many people have fallen over the town hall balcony
since it was built.

The town hall opened in 1930, and to the best of our knowledge, no one has fallen over the
balcony to date.

Kind regards

Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231 | ||| GG

Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz

Sent: Wednesday, ay I8 a.m.

To: Official Information
Subject: Local Government Official Information request --

I has submitted a LGOIMA request - [l

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
I would like to know how many people have fallen over the town hall balcony since it was
built?

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name

Email address

Mailini address

Contact phone number
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